Republic of the Philippines ‘ e
DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION ANESC] -5 URTE.
Zamboanga Peninsula, Region IX
SCHOOLS DIVISION OF ZAMBOANGA DEL NORTE

Dipolog City 7100
DlVlSIgg MEMORANDUM
No. s. 2017
To: Public Schools District Supervisors Concerned

Elementary/Secondary School Heads Concerned
Division Personnel Concerned
This Division

From: PEDR ELCHOR M. NATIVIDAD, CSEE
Officer-In-G
Office of the Scho ivision Superintenden

Subject: CONSULTATION MEETING with DepEd STAKEHOLDERS

Date:  July 19, 2017

The Zamboanga del Norte Federation of Parents Association (ZNFePA) through a letter received
by this office from Mr. Mark P. Yaba, the Federation Manager will conduct a Consultation Meeting
with DepEd Stakeholders on July 25, 2017, at exactly 8:00 am -12:00 noon at the Boulevard
Commercial Complex, Dipolog City.

As requested, the following participants are directed to attend the said activity, to wit;

1. EPS Arcelita B. Zamoras

2. EPS Ervie A. Acaylar

3. Jessie E. Elacan

4. PSDS Antonio Acedo

5. PSDS Judith Pepito

6. School Heads/ Principals of the following Elementary Schools:

Roxas I District: North Sindangan District

Piiialan ES Disud ES
Pifiamar ES Guisukan ES
Pangulogon ES RG Macias ES
Minang ES Motibot ES
Piao ES Bago ES

Training supplies and materials, lunch and 2 snacks for the participants shall be chargeable
against ZNFePA funds while travel and other incidental expenses relative to the conduct of this activity
shall be chargeable against Local Funds/School MOOE subject to usual accounting and auditing rules
and procedures.

Immediate and wide dissemination of this memorandum is desired.



	image_001.pdf (p.1)

